BIKE LANES



The City of Brampton is making it easier for cyclists to get around safely. Bicycle lanes are reserved for people on bikes and are typically marked by a solid white line and a bicycle symbol.

Here are some safety reminders:

Bicycle Lanes at Intersections



If you are driving a vehicle,

you may sometimes need to enter or cross a bicycle lane to turn right at an intersection or driveway. Take extra care when you do this.

- For bike lanes that have a solid line extending to the intersection, vehicles are not allowed to enter the bike lane and drivers must yield to cyclists before they can complete their right turn.
- For bike lanes that have a dashed line leading to the intersection, drivers are allowed to enter the bike lane when it is safe and clear of cyclists.

Bike Box



Certain intersections in Brampton have green "bike boxes," which allow cyclists to proceed ahead of vehicles at traffic signals.

Bike Lanes and Transit Stops



Busses are allowed to stop in a bike lane briefly at transit stops.

When riding in a bike lane approaching a stopped bus that is loading and/or unloading passengers, you must yield right-of-way to the bus. Do not attempt to pass the bus on its right hand side until it has completely cleared the bike lane.

SHARE THE ROAD. STAY SAFE

BRAMPTON IS A
HEALTHY AND SAFE CITY



brampton.ca/cycling











